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This bill is an unconstitutional disgrace to laboring citizens of the state. As elected 

officials you should do more to protect citizens and solve other issues like education 

and homelessness instead of criminalizing the citizens of Oregon. I strongly oppose 

this house bill. 

Thank you 

Ron Reid 


